
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 June 2012 
            
Newsletter No 34 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
200 Year Celebrations Garden Party 
As part of St Mary’s 200 year celebrations we are holding a Garden Party combined with St Mary’s 
Church community.  This will take place on Saturday 14 July 2012 at 3pm and Anita Bhalla OBE, a 
local celebrity, will be opening the event. There will be lots of activities for everyone to take part in. It 
would be wonderful if as many parents and children as possible come to support the occasion.  
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 18 June 2012.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 

     Rohaan Abdulla   Nursery 
For his enthusiasm in sharing 
what he has learnt about story 

settings. 

   Zarah Tabassam  RW 
For independently making a seed 
packet in Creative Development. 

Mimi-Al’Lss Tyson-Worgs   RG 
For producing a brilliant piece of 

writing for Literacy. 

   Aleena Zaheer    1H 
For a thoughtful poster about our 

wonderful world. 

    Jasleen Raju 1/2L 
For writing an excellent tongue 

twister in Literacy. 

Tashaurn Levy-Grant  2S 
For a fantastic effort in his guided 

reading sessions. 

 Ria Chouhan  3L 
For working hard in our study of 

plants. 

  Hudayfah Raza  3/4MW 
For independently inserting 

information into Excel to produce 
an excellent Bar Chart 

 Sami Hussain  4W 
For working hard in Literacy. 

Oyinde Bascombe   5B 
For writing an excellent multi path 

story. 

 Muna Al Faki   5/6S 
For making a huge effort to 

improve her Maths 

  Damilola Olonulia  6SH 
For trying hard and participating 

in French. 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 18 June 2012. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Weekly Certificates 

Lining Up 1/2L 
Spick and Span RG 
Movement Bird Award 5B 

Gymnastic Monkey Afternoon Nursery 
Attendance RW & 2S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 5/6S  Runner up goes to 1H 

 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Dalmar Coleman      RG  

For picking up litter that someone 
else had dropped and put it in the 

bin without being asked. 

Demario Brown     3L   
For stopping to help a child 

up who had fallen in the 
playground. 



 
Social Networking Sites 
Could I remind parents/carers to please supervise you child’s use of the computer at home.  
Facebook and other social networking websites should not be used by children under 13 years of 
age. 
 
Attendance 
Parents/carers have been sent a reminder about holidays during school time.  Can I please remind 
you about the importance of regular school attendance and that the school cannot authorise 
holidays during term time.  We continue to remind parents/carers about regular attendance and 
punctuality. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 20 July 2012 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


